
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

To:          All Concerned Parties 
 
From:      Agent Services Division  

 
Date:       March 22, 2022 
 

Subject:  Important information concerning North Carolina Non-Resident 
Insurance Producer License expiration dates 

 

North Carolina Non-Resident Insurance Producer Licensees do not have to pay 

a renewal and their licenses will remain in force as long as their home state 
license remains active.  

North Carolina is in the process of reviewing and cancelling Non-Resident 

Insurance Producer Licenses that do not have an active home state license. 

When this review is complete, the expiration dates for Non-Resident Insurance 

Producer Licenses will be advanced to show the new expiration date of March 
31, 2024. 

We appreciate your patience while this process takes place. 

 


